From: Diane Breault

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No to the northern pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 7:45:21 AM

Diane Breault
4 rockforest dr
Hooksett, NH 03106

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Tourism grown from natural beauty is one of our greatest assets if the pass is visible that asset will be
forever lost. Robert Frost would and did have the words that describe our beauty, image destroying the
view that inspired so much of his work. Please ensure my grandchildren have the opportunity to hike
and enjoy the beauty that has inspired and been cherished by so many generations. Thank you, Diane
Breault

Sincerely,
Diane Breault
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